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Thanks Phelim for taking my call. It would be really useful to get a sense of the numbers of staff as
you have outlined. 
Could we prepare to send form via your coms channel tomorrow? Can this be excel or does it need to
be a word document? 
Rgds 

Kathleen 

Dr Kathleen Mac Lellan 
Assistant Secretary, Social Care Division 
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Subject:        Follow up actions 

Phelim 

Many thanks for our discussion earlier. A few further questions. 

We are exploring testing all staff in LTRCs - would you have an idea of the numbers of staff? 

Also if we designed an 'information form' with 2-3 simple mortality questions for each LTRC could this
be distributed through your channels this evening or tomorrow morning for an early turn around? 

Rgds 

Kathleen 

Dr Kathleen Mac Lellan 
Assistant Secretary, Social Care Division 
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